
 

 

HPHC DMV: Rev. James Stewart has made the transition to the Spiritual World 
 
Achille Acolatse and Randy Francis 
December 22, 2022 
 

 

 

Our dear Brother, Rev. James Stewart,  
peacefully passed into the spiritual world 

this morning, Dec 22nd at 9:45 am.  
 

His cancer had taken a quick turn and it was too much for his 
weakened body. He was alert and talking with his precious wife 
Tilly, nearly to the end of his earthly life. They truly shared a deep 
bond of love together, as well as a passion for all the providential 
work for the sake of Baltimore, the State of Maryland, and the 
nation of America. Their couple and family serve as a shining 
example of a faithful CheonBo Tribal Victor.     
 

Let us keep him in our prayers. 
 

You are invited to fill in your name to offer prayers as part of the 
24 hr prayer chain. Sign Up Here: 
docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/1WMtrDsAWrWJUHUs21rXlJoYZwEo6Ly7B9E-
pwDK__P0/edit?usp=sharing 
 

Also, please join the nightly prayer vigil: 

9:00 pm by Zoom: us02web.zoom,us/j/618147675 

Use Passcode: 2027 
 

A GoFundMe donation site is being setup. 
 

If you would like to offer any support with meals or other help, 
you can contact Tony Adamson  
By email at: tony195400875@ gmail,com 

or by phone/text at: 301-526-0399 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Pastor Achille Acolatse and Pastor Randy Francis 
  

 

 

 
 


